
 

 

Saint Kentigern College Parents and Friends Newsletter 

Providing an inclusive and memorable experience for the College parents and caregivers. 

Term 4 2021 

As we come to the end of Term 4 the Parents and Friends Team wish to thank our volunteers who 

have generously given their time in 2021.  There are many ways to support the school through our 

Parents and Friends, helping at Kents and Saints café, and events such as Grandparents Day, guest 

speaker evenings, new parents evenings for the Year 7 and Year 9 parents and Parent Teacher 

Interviews to name a few.  This is a great way to get involved and meet other parents in the school 

community.  Thank you for volunteering! 

On behalf of the Parents and Friends we would like to wish our departing Year 13’s the best for their 

next chapter in life what ever and where ever that may be.   

 

FOOD FROM THE HEART 

Food from the Heart is a voluntary program whereby families can donate a 
meal or baking (which is freezable), to the school, where it will be stored 
and distributed to families from the Saint Kentigern College Community 
experiencing difficult circumstances. 

Recyclable containers will be made available at each Chapel Service (or 

picked up at any time from the Goodfellow Centre). Once filled and frozen, 

it can be returned back to the Goodfellow Centre where it will be stored in a dedicated freezer.  It 

will then be distributed along with other meals/baking to a family in need.  For more information 

please email Corinne Stilwell at corinne.stilwell@gmail.com  

In term 4 we have supported a number of families in our school community through illness and 

hardship.  As the year draws to a close we are pleased to distribute the last of the meals to an 

organization in need. 

We look forward to continuing the program in 2022, and thank all families who kindly donated meals 

and baking to support our school community. 
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Parents & Friends COMMITTEE 

 
Margaret Wind Chair       
Marlene Jackson Secretary      
TBA    Treasurer  
Philippa Boyes Event Convener 
Robyn Kenna  Functions Convener     
Corinne Stilwell Food from the Heart Convener    
Judy Dong  Asian Parents Convener (working with Jessie Liu) 
Deb Higgins  Communication Convener 
Stephen Eagle  Fundraising Convener 
Trish Heikoop  P&F Administrator 

 
 
Warmest Regards, 

Margaret Wind & The Parents & Friends Team 

Chair – Saint Kentigern College Parents & Friends 
 

 
 


